
 

                                                                                          

                    

 
 

 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 

 

25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The PTA have organised for the whole school to go to the Fisher Theatre, Bungay to watch a 

private performance of their panto, Peter Pan, on Thursday 16th December 2021.  

 

The children will be transported by Grebe Coaches and will be accompanied by members of staff. 

Due to the children returning just after 12 noon, we will only be offering a school packed lunch 

option on this day, no hot dinners will be served.  

 

As the PTA have been unable to fundraise this year, they are asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £3 per child, although if you have 2 or more children at school it will be a total of £5. Please 

can we ask that this is paid by cash and brought into the office in a clearly marked envelope by 

Friday 3rd December 2021. Those children entitled to Pupil Premium will not need to send in 

payment but will need to consent. Please log into Pupil Asset either via the App or on a PC/laptop 

to give your consent for the trip. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Miss Dawn Read 
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Church Road, 
Ellingham,  
Bungay, 
NR35 2PZ 
Tel:  01508 518250 
office@ellingham.norfolk.sch.uk  
 

Headteacher: Miss Dawn Read 
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